Getwel

l Multispecialty Hospital
NGMH/VISA/209/07.06.23

To,

The Visa Officer

High Commission of India

Rajshahi, Bangladesh

Sub: Request for Visa Approval

Dear Sir / Madam,
With reference to the subject matter this is to confirm that, Mr. Basudeb Barman
Citizen of Bangladesh, and Passport No: BY0831599 wish to consult with Dr.

Tanmoy Pal, Consultant — Neurology at Neotia Getwel Multispecialty Hospital,
Siliguri, India on 05/07/2023.

In this connection, you are requested to kindly grant official permission to the
patient to visit India for medical consultation.

Thanking you.
Yours faithfully
L

NOTE: THIS MEDICAL VISA INVITATION LETTER IS VALID FOR TREATMENT AT NEOTIA
- GETWEL MULTISPECIALTY HOSPITAL SILIGURI ONLY, FOR A PERIOD OF 30 DAYS STAY

IN INDIA.

NGMH Visa Invitation letter is non — chargeable.
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